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Thursday, 07 November 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

A very exciting announcement! As part of our topic ‘frozen planet – Artic vs Antarticia’ we will be going on a trip to The 
Deep, on Tuesday 12th Novemeber 2024.  The Deep is an aquarium in Hull and the children will experience seeing many 
different aquatic creatures! 
 

We will be travelling by coach so we will be departing from school at 8:35am, children need to be in school for 8:30am. We 

will be returning to school at 4pm.  We will order all the children a pack lunch, although you can send your child with 

a packed lunch from home if you so wish. Please no glass bottles or fizzy drinks. Children will need to wear school 

uniform. 
 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15, to help cover the cost of transport, insurance and entrance fee and 

activities.  Although your contribution is entirely voluntary, you will appreciate that the visit will go ahead only if there are 

sufficient contributions to cover the costs of the visit. Activities such as this are beneficial because they give pupils 

experiences they may not otherwise have and this impacts positively on their learning and progress.  Payment is to be made 

via Parent Pay, if you have not yet signed up please contact the office and you will be able to pay by card over the phone. 
 

Please note, we will NOT be visiting the gift shop afterwards so no spending money is needed. 

 
To enable your child to take part in the visit, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the office by Thursday 7th  
November 2024.  
 
Thank you very much for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

Mrs Doherty 

Y1 Teacher  

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Year 1 Visit – The Deep – Tuesday 12th November 2024 

Name ____ __________________________________________________  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to The Deep on Tuesday 12th November 2024 and understand they will be 

arriving back to school around 4pm  

 

I will pay my voluntary contribution of £15, via parent pay  

 

Signed __________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
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Thank you for returning your reply slip, please remember to pay your £15 

contribution via your parent pay or call at the main office if you need assistance.  

 

Thank you  
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